
LAMPETER-STRASBURG SCHOOL DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 428 

Lampeter, PA  17537-0428 
 
 
 

TO: Parents of Kindergarten Children Enrolled in Non-Public/Parochial Schools 
 
FROM: Jeff Landis, L-S Transportation Coordinator 
 
RE: Kindergarten Transportation 
 
 

One-Way Kindergarten Transportation 
 
 
The Lampeter-Strasburg School District provides one-way transportation for students attending 
kindergarten in Lampeter-Strasburg schools.  The district will provide this same service to 
kindergarten students attending non-public and parochial schools within the ten-mile district 
boundary radius, according to law.  Parents must provide transportation for their kindergarten 
child beyond this one-way service.   
 
For non-public kindergarten children, the school district will offer one-way transportation to or 
from the school where such children are enrolled even though your school may have full day 
kindergarten and/or kindergarten on alternate days.   
 
(Exception:  If your child is enrolled in full-day non-public kindergarten programs and you 
need two-way transportation, please indicate the need for 2-way busing on your form.  
Requests are considered on a case-by-case basis pending room on the school bus.  The buses 
must already be traveling your road in order for two-way busing to be considered; buses will 
not be re-routed solely to provide two-way kindergarten service.) 
 
Please indicate on your return Transportation Request Form your choice for the entire year 
(either AM or PM) and I will contact you in the middle of August regarding your bus information.  
If you have any questions, please email me at jeffrey_landis@L-Spioneers.org or call me at 464-
3311, ext. 1011. 
 
 


